
 
 
 
Re: Nugent, Bernadette 
 
March 2024 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I am writing this letter to recommend Bernadette for any teaching position in Art. Bernadette completed her 
placement in St. Oliver Post Primary during the 2023/24 academic year, and I can state that she showed 
exceptional dedication to the school and a passion for teaching. 
 
Bernadette showed an ability to build positive and meaningful relationships with both staff and students. 
Bernadette showed a high level of care for the students in her groups, consistently displaying excellent 
communication skills, maintaining an open and respectful dialogue with colleagues, parents, and students. 
Bernadette's dedication to fostering positive relationships greatly contributed to the high standards observed 
in her classroom. 
Bernadette incorporated creativity within curriculum development in the artroom, creating multidisciplinary 
projects with an emphasis on differentiation by outcome rather than task. 
 
Bernadette enjoyed an excellent placement with us, getting involved in many areas: 

• Organising and leading art-based school trips, and 

• Organised and ran a lunch time art club and portfolio class. 
 
Bernadette was always polite and professional in her dealings with me and other staff members. Bernadette 
consistently displayed common sense and an enterprising streak. In conclusion, I recommend Bernadette for 
any teaching position in the field of Art.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require any further information or clarification. I have the 
utmost confidence that Bernadette will make a valuable contribution your school. 
 
Regards 
 

 
Brendan Corcoran 
Principal 


